
HAHS MARCHING BAND BOOSTER MEETING 

April 8, 2021 

Attendance: 3 board members, 12 parent members 

Barb Haraschak called meeting to order at 6:33pm.  March minutes were reviewed. Motion to 

accept by Anna R and second by Jeff P. All in favor, no apposed.   

Treasurer Report:  No report 

President report:  Trip to Knoebles is still in the works.  We only had 2 people sell Victoria’s 

candies and 7-8 people interested in the Capriotti’s fundraiser.  Watch remind for information on 

up coming fundraisers.  Anyone interested in a board position or committee should contact Mr. 

Stefanko or Barb Haraschak. 

Committee:  

Banquet:  The banquet will be held Sunday, May 2nd at Capriott’s in McAdoo.  Time is 5-9pm.  

Due to COVID restrictions, only the band member and parents are allowed to attend.  RSVP is 

due by April 16th, no late responses will be excepted.  Covid protocol will be followed, masks 

must be worn when not sitting at your table.   

Directors report: 
• Tentative planning has started for various end of the year events such as a Spring Performance, 

Memorial Day, and Graduation Performance.  At this time, all performances are contingent on 
the current health conditions, restrictions in place, and approval from Administration 

• Tentative planning and scheduling has started for next year. Please take a look at the calendar 
as you begin planning your summer. If you have any questions or concerns please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 

• Thank you to all of the Band Boosters, Officers, and Committee chairs for their continued hard 
work throughout this year with planning various events and supporting our amazing students. 

• As we prepare for next year, students should encourage at least one student to join the band 
next year! 

• The recruitment video will be going out within the first half of April! We are waiting for some 
information to be translated. 

• As we are preparing for in person instruction we are looking at all possibilities for playing during 
the school day, after the school day, and potentially some performances. Once more 
information is available everyone will be updated.  

• Please do not hesitate to contact me if anyone needs anything. Ms. Frye, Mr. H, and I are here 
for you. 

• Stay strong, stay safe, and stay positive. We got this.  

 
New Business: None 
Meeting adjourned at 6:47pm   
 


